
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                               Friday January 10th, 2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

Good afternoon everyone, 

 

It has been lovely to welcome back all of our students and to say hello to some new faces. If 

you’re new to us (students and parents alike) – welcome!! We hope you all had a lovely break 

and are feeling refreshed for 2025. Or maybe some of that relaxation and refreshment came this 

week! 

 

The students have settled into their routines impressively well, so much so they looked like they 

hadn’t had any time off. 

 

Well done to our year 9 students that had their Meningitis vaccinations this week, 5 out of 7 

were able to 

 

We had a few students bring new/ top ups of their medication into school this week, in order to 

make sure we can store and administer them safely, here is a reminder of our policy: 

Medication must: 

- be in the original packaging (preferably unopened/ full pack) 

- be given to a member of staff (they can’t be kept in bags or on the student) 

If you have any questions, please get in touch with you child’s teacher and they can advise. 

 

We are proud to announce we have a new Assistant Head and she has started with us this week. 

Her name is Aziza Paylor and she will be responsible for Curriculum, Assessment and Reporting 

across the whole school. I hope you join me in welcoming her to our school. 
 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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Student Stars: 
Care: 
Stas M - noticed a car alarm was going off in the car park, he wrote the reg number down and 
took it to reception so the owner would know. 
 
Strive: 
Dylan W - has spent the whole week in class and completed all of his work with a smile on his 
face! 
 
Grow: 
Jude A - has engaged and completed different English activities independently all week! 
Maverick B – for fantastic positive interaction with peers. 
 
Thrive: 
Luca K - for passing his grade 1 in Rebound Therapy in PE 
 
Staff Stars: 
Care: 
Lily D - for encouraging young people in Walliams in such a calm manner during the 
vaccinations 
Paige P – for taking so much time out of her own time to teach a new staff member new skills 
to help them thrive in their role. She always makes sure they feel valued and constantly checks 
in with how her staff are as well as always encouraging them to give their own ideas. Thanks for 
being a truly incredible teacher. 
 
Strive: 
Aziza P - for building some great relationships with staff and students already since starting this 
week as Assistant Head. 
 
Grow: 
Lisa W - for making the move from semi-formal to formal to continue the support of students 
and adapting flawlessly to her new pathway, despite being very new to Acorn Park. 
 
Thrive: 
Ricky H and Kirsty A - for providing excellent and informative CPI training, which will help staff 
to Thrive in their roles, when supporting our young people who are struggling. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 
 
Adam 


